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Dear Mr Head

I refer to Council's reques_t for a post-Gateway revíew dated 2 Novemb er 2015 for thePalmain Tigers Leagues club site, located atine corner of Darling street ãño v¡ctoriaRoad, Rozelle.

On 8 February 2016, the Department referred Council's request for a post-Gateway
review to the Planning Assessment commission (the commission).

The Commissíon has reviewed Council's post-Gatgway review request, including theplanning proposal, the Gateway determination and the'Departmeni's report.

on 8 March 2016, the Commission provided its advice to the Department, advising theplanning proposal should not proceed to public exhibition in its current fòrm, asinsuffícient justification has been provided.

I have reviewed the Commission's advice, as wellas the request provided by Council,and have determined the Gateway determination should remain unaltered.

I have attached a copy of the commission's advice for your information.

should you have any futther questions, I have arranged for Mr Andrew watkins of theDegglqent's Sydney Region East section to assist iou. vtr watkins can be contactedon (02) 9228 6558.

Yours sincerely

ning Assessment Commission


